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From: Groves, David - Environment & Economy - Development Control [mailto:David.Groves@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 03 February 2011 10:44
To: Paul Burrell; Paul Silver
Cc: Cox, Howard - Environment & Economy - Planning Implementation; Kevin Broughton (OCC); Andrew Lewis; amackie@pba.co.uk
Subject: RE: Upper Heyford - follow up for meeting 2-2-11
Paul, Paul,

I attach updated copies of my comments to CDC.

Also I attach a map of the bus routes to the airbase from Bicester and Oxford, and the calculation which turns the annual public transport payment into a one off commuted sum.

I apologise for the delay in responding but I have followed up the comment Paul made about long term interest rates. Indeed the Council does access long term guilts and hence I was able to use a rate of 4.448%. This does make a difference to what I said previously. The commuted sums are now two payments of £1.078M.

[Andrew – the figures in my comments will need to be altered if Paul agrees to the revised figures]

I confirm that the ‘tear drop’ turning facility should be designed for a 12m bus. Although smaller buses use the route now, increased patronage could need a larger bus. Also if buses are used to ferry school children, particularly 12-16 years, to Bicester they will need to turn buses which are 12m long. To confirm that if a ‘tear drop’ turning facility was provided on Camp Road to the north east of the settlement then the route around the site would not be needed. This would mean that this route could remain much as it is now and not need bringing up to adoptable standards.

David

David Groves
Transport Development Control Manager
Highways & Transport
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House, Speedwell Street
Oxford, OX1 1 NE
tel: 01865 816042


From: Andrew Lewis [mailto:Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 February 2011 15:48
To: Paul Burrell
Cc: Paul Silver; Hanne Puttonen; Cox, Howard - Environment & Economy - Planning Implementation; Groves, David - Environment & Economy - Development Control
Subject: RE: Upper Heyford - Meeting tomorrow
Thanks


From: Paul Burrell [mailto:Paul.Burrell@pegasuspg.co.uk] 
Sent: 01 February 2011 15:38
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: 'Paul Silver'; Hanne Puttonen; Cox, Howard - Environment & Economy - Planning Implementation; Groves, David - Environment & Economy - Development Control
Subject: RE: Upper Heyford - Meeting tomorrow
Andrew

I’ve just checked with Howard’s offices and he has it down for 2pm as well as Paul; so please can we work on the basis that it is to be at 2pm at your offices.

Look forward to seeing you tomorrow,

Kind regards

Paul
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